
 

 

     

 

  
 
 

Current Correspondence: November – December 2017  
 

Release 
date 

Subject Summary Action 

CFA 
Report 

CFA 
Response 

Info 

17/11/2017 EMP-11-17 Circular relating to the employers’ suggestion to apply a 
1% uplift in salaries while the over-arching pay negotiation 
continues. 

√ 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

23/11/2017 
 

Letter from Nick Hurd MP 

 

The letter provides details regarding the appointment of 
CIPFA to carry out the independent assessment of the 
West Mercia’s PCC to take on the governance of Hereford 
and Worcester Fire and Rescue Service. 
 

  √ 
 

29/11/2017 
 

Letter from Nick Hurd MP and 

Philip Dunne MP 

 

Letter regarding statutory duty for emergency services to 
collaborate and request to complete a questionnaire 
highlighting examples of local collaborative projects. 

  √ 
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